The Camden (Huntley Street) Traffic Order 2022

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the London Borough of Camden made the above mentioned order
on 16 May 2022 under Section 9 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. The general nature
and effect of the order is to continue in force indefinitely the provisions of the Camden (Huntley Street)
Experimental Traffic Order 2020 which came into force on 3 December 2020 and which are out below:

Cyclists are permitted to travel contraflow (from south-east to north-west) in the section of Huntley Street
which lies between its junctions with Chenies Street and University Street. Additional waiting / loading
restrictions are designated at the junctions with Chenies Street, Torrington Place and University Street,
Capper Street and in Chenies Place. A pay by phone parking space and a residents parking space on the
south-east side, immediately south of the junction with University Street and immediately north of the
junction with Chenies Street respectively are removed. A disabled parking space and a pay by phone
parking space located in Chenies Street in the vicinity of the junction with Huntley Street are relocated
westwards and eastwards respectively by approximately 5 metres.

Copies of the order, which will come into force on 20 May 2022, and other documents relating to the order
may be viewed at camden.gov.uk/recently-advertised-proposals or obtained by contacting
traffic.orders@camden.gov.uk or may be inspected in person by appointment only at 5 Pancras Square,
London, N1C 4AG, between the hours of 9am and 5pm on Mondays to Fridays excluding bank and public
holidays (please contact traffic.orders@camden.gov.uk or 020-7974 4788, or 020-7974 5800 to arrange an
appointment). Any person desiring to question the validity of the order or of any provision contained therein
on the grounds that it is not within the powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 or that any
of the relevant requirements thereof or of any relevant regulations made thereunder has not been complied
with may, within 6 weeks of the date on which the order was made, make application for the purpose to the
High Court.

Peter Mardell
Head of Parking Operations
19 May 2022
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